
Manitoba Acricultukal College, 
Winnipeg, Canada,

May 28th, 1913.

To The Hon. George Lawrence,
Minister of Agriculture and Immigration, 

Parliament Buildings,
Winnipeg, Manitoba.

Sir:

I take pleasure in presenting herewith Bulletin No. 10, ‘'Plans for 
Farm Buildings,” by L. J. Smith, B.Sc., Professor of Agricultural 
Engineering, and Robert Milne, B.S.A., Lecturer in Agricultural 
Engineering.

Owing to the increasing interest being taken in mixed or diversified 
farming, more consideration is being given to the erection of farm 
buildings than heretofore. Numerous requests for assistance have been 
received at this College during the past year, and this bulletin has been 
prepared for the purpose of showing those who contemplate building 
some of the most up-to-date plans that have been worked out. I 
have no doubt it will prove of great value to Manitoba farmers.

Yours very truly,

W. J. Black,

President.


